Attachment A

C

City of Phoenix
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

November 21, 2017

Ed Zuercher

City Manager

200 West Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85003

Dear Mr. Zuercher:

We respectfully ask that you place an item on the November 29 Formal Agenda that will
allow the Council to begin the process to formally name Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport’s
Terminal 3 the John S. McCain III Terminal.

We believe it is fitting that Sky Harbor’s busiest terminals be named for two of Arizona’s
best-known aviators and most impactful public servants — Senator Barry Goldwater and Senator
John McCain. Honoring Senator McCain’s service in this way is a fitting tribute to a man who
personifies courage and perseverance.

Sincerely,

Z (
Greg Stanton Y%D/\/ Debra Stark
Mayor Councilmember Councilmember
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